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Defending the Fatherland is a holy duty
We are glad that this holiday is becoming a real national holiday, a symbol of patriotism, courage and
bravery.

In the early morning of January 14, the team of the Youth Leader of the Institute created a festive
atmosphere in the main entrance of the institute to congratulate the students and professors of the
institute.

Our active girl student took an unusual approach to congratulate the boys on the holiday, and took part in
military uniforms.

It is noteworthy that they shared the festive mood by co congratulating not only students but all the vice-
rectors,  deans  of  faculties,  officials  of  public  organizations  on  this  holiday.  Dear  Teachers  and  Students,
Happy Holidays.
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